
 
 

THE BOROUGH COUNCIL OF BOLTON 
 

COMMONS ACT 2006 – SECTION 15 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC LOCAL INQUIRY 
 

APPLICATION TO REGISTER LAND KNOWN AS THE FIELD SITUATED AT THE 
END OF HOLCOMBE CLOSE, KEARSLEY, BOLTON AS A NEW TOWN OR 

VILLAGE GREEN (APPLICATION REF. NO. TVGA 064512) 
 
Notice is hereby given that an Independent Inspector has been appointed by the 
Borough Council of Bolton as Commons Registration Authority (“the Registration 
Authority”) to prepare a report and recommendation to be considered by the 
Registration Authority and will attend at: 
 

The Loyals Lounge, Town Hall, Bolton, BL1 1RU 
 

on 14th October 2013 at 10.00am  
 
to hold a non-statutory public inquiry into the application.  The application seeks the 
inclusion in the Register of Town and Village Greens of the land described in the 
application as The Field, situated at the end of Holcombe Close, Kearsley, Bolton.   
 
Copies of the application documents, representations and inquiry evidence can be 
inspected by appointment at The Chief Executive’s Department, Legal Services, 
Environment Team, 1st Floor, Town Hall, Bolton, BL1 1RU.   Please contact Legal 
Services on 01204 331325 to make an appointment prior to visiting to ensure that a 
member of staff is available to assist you.   
 
Date: 18th September 2013 
The Chief Executive’s Department 
Legal Services 
Town Hall 
Bolton 
BL1 1RU 
Ref: LS/NR/64512 


